
We are pleased to announce that the 2019 Technical Service Advisor Meeting will be held March 6 - 8 in San Antonio.  
The meeting logistics and hotel accommodations will be announced with registration in early January.

 
We are looking forward to meeting all of the new Service Advisors as well as welcoming back those who have joined us for past 
meetings. Please mark your calendars for the 2019 meeting and be on the lookout for the registration announcement to come.

 
Thanks!

 
Jim Jacobs

Executive Director of Operations, Residential HVAC
UTC Climate, Controls & Security

2019
Technical Service Advisor Meeting

March 6-8
San Antonio, Texas

Save the Date!

Registration will be live in early January.


